Mike Italiano <Mike@SustainableProducts.com> 08/09/06 2:36 PM >>>

Michelle & Diana,

Hope all is well!

Would you be able to provide an announcement of these two National 

Meetings at the link below to your readers at your ealiest convenience 

and send me a blind copy? 

The Standards are being finalized this year for government and capital 

market adoption to offset very substantial expected annual conventional 

energy cost increases as detailed in the energy cost slides at the Zero 

Energy link in the AIA flyer 

(http://www.semaphoria.com/email/aia_080106).  Further, if we don't 

eliminate 60% of global pollution/carbon in 5-10 years, climate change 

will be irreversible and catastrophic global damages will ensue (NASA & 

UK). 

As stated at the links, climate change and associated damages have been 

accelerating exponentially for more than the last year to such an xtent 

that the insurance industry stated that if they are unchecked it will be the end of private insurance  (Chief Risk Officers & Lloyds 2006).  The industry suffered damages of $40B in 2004, $80B in 2005 and their risk analysts project continued exponential increases.  This transition, of course, will have dire consequences for the ability of governments to finance other existing basic obligations.  Insurance is 10% of the economy and affects all of it (NAIC 2006). 

The Zero Energy Standard includes sale of electricity back to the grid 

as a valuable incentive.  Once Standard is approved, is will be much 

easier for government to develop incentive programs for residents.  For 

example, Chicago is discussing geothermal energy supply from Lake 

Michigan similar to what Toronto implemented, which if complete, would 

reduce conventional energy use by the City by 50-75%.

AIA and the Conference of Mayors through Mayor Daley's and Chicago and 

AIA officials' excellent leadership, adopted directives to reduce 

building energy use by 50% in four years and 60% in nine years.  The 

Mayors in conjunction with AIA are in an excellent position to inform 

the public of this very critical need to reduce conventional energy and 

once the EMERGENCY Standard is complete it will be much easier to 

prepare training and education programs for the public and others on how to go Zero Energy.  

The Sustainable Building Product Standard covers all of the thousand of 

products and materials in the whole building environment across the 

global supply chain and substantially reduces conventional energy use.

Please let us know if you have any questions.  Copied above is Jeff 

Levine from AIA and the Officers of the two Committees finalizing the 

Standards.  With best regards,
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